
 
 
February 17, 2024 
 
Re: Lane County Multi-Use Public Facility 
 
Dear Co-Chair Holvey, Co-Chair Girod, and Members of the Committee: 
 
I want to thank you for your time and consideration of the Eugene Emeralds on Friday, February 16. As a 42-
year resident of Eugene, Oregon, I have enjoyed being a fan and watching the Eugene Emeralds as I grew up. 
My family has created many special memories at the games over the years and now I get to share them with 
my kids! My first job was with the Eugene Emeralds, at 15 years old and I continued to work each summer into 
college at the University of Oregon. The Ems provided me an incredible start to my working career as I had fun 
and got to enjoy my favorite sport, baseball. Please vote in support for the Ems as they are an important part to 
our City culture and economic development. The jobs provided to local high school and college students is 
critical in their own successful career paths. In a community with limited affordable family entertainment, the 
Stadium events and Eugene Emeralds games will be a great place for families to create lifelong memories. 
Please join me in saying Go Ems! 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Erik C. Parrish, CPA 
Chief Financial Officer 
DLX Enterprises LLC 
1075 Arrowsmith St.; Eugene, OR 97402 
C: 541.968.8043 
www.deployedlogix.com 
 
Also Representing my capacity on these Boards: 
Eugene Area Chamber of Commerce Vice-Chair & Treasurer 
Onward Eugene Chair & Treasurer 
City of Eugene Mayor’s Blue Ribbon Council for Business & Economic Development 
 
Personal address: 3167 Riverbend Ave.; Eugene, OR 97408 
 


